
PROXY 

December 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to advise that I have granted my proxy to the SAG Secretary for the December 5, 2020 
membership meeting of the Sangres Art Guild. 

SIGNED __________________________________________________ DATE _____________ 

NAME _______________________________________________________________________ 

If you will not be at the meeting, please email your Proxy by noon on December 5th, 2020 to: 

  contact@sangresartguild.org  
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